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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Another action packed weekend in school and a very cold one too!! We did manage to have a 
bit of whole school fun in the snow and we are very glad we managed to do before the ice set 
in. 

                                                      

Winter weather 

Our weather has taken a wintery turn and whilst we have lots of excitement about the snow we 
have to make sure we are all taking extra care with the ice. Thank you for your continued 
support in ensuring pupils stick to the safe, ice free and gritted areas when entering school. We 
ask for your support in ensuring pupils do not run/ play on the main playground whilst the 
conditions remain slippy and potentially dangerous. We wish to ensure the safety and well 
being of all pupils and will continue to keep you updated via text as appropriate.  

New Age Curling   

On Thursday a group of pupils represented us in a New Age Curling competition. Jasmine 
Swann, Amy Kennedy, Sebastian King and Calvin Maduka went along to the event to compete 
against other schools.   “We went curling and we got to the quarter 
finals. It was fun and it was our very first time curling, everybody had 
fun even though we didn’t win” Jasmine Swann, Class 4 

“We went to Moor park High School. I thought it was quite easy. We 
won two games and drew one game. We helped each other!”  
Calvin Maduka, Class 3.                                           

‘Happy are those who hear the word of God 
and keep it’ Luke 11:28 

http://www.lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk/


Targets  

Next week is our Spring Assessment week and your child(ren) will have their 1:1 meetings with 
staff. On Friday your child will bring home their termly Targets sheet to share with you. As 
ever, we wish to work with you to keep you informed and always operate an ‘open door policy’ 
so should you wish to discuss anything. 

Drinks in school  

May I remind families that children are only permitted water and not juice or cordial in class. 
We do ask that drinks are in bottles with a sports cap. This is to ensure any spillages do not 
damage books and this is in keeping with our healthy school policy. All children have access to 
the school water fountain and have the opportunity to fill up their water bottles regularly. 

 
Big School Adventures – Every Thursday 

Big School Adventures continues to run every Thursday from 1.15 pm and is open to all 
children aged 3 and over. Please come along and join us! If you require any further information 
please ask a member of staff. 

 

Coming soon .... Holiday Market 
Our next Holiday market will take place on Friday 15th February at 2.45 pm in the School hall. 

Once again there will be lots of food items from drinks to cereals to cheese for you to collect and 

all payments are simply “Pay as you feel” so please come along and bring your shopping 

bags!!! EVERYONE is welcome. 

 
Dates for your Diary 

18th February – 22nd February   - Half Term holiday 

28th February – Parents Evening 

Celebrations  Award 

 Achievement Award Winner ‘EAT’ Award Winner 

Explore, Active, Think creatively 

Class 1 Felicity Pye Cody Smith 

Class 2 Alythia McKeever Byron Chambers 

Class 3 Maizie-lei Barton Evie Holland-Bass 

Class 4 Ethan Taylor Daniel Cornall 

 Welfare – Lunch Time Award 

 Key Stage One Key Stage Two 

 Dante Lewis Amy Kennedy 



 

At St. Mary’s School we 

“Live our lives as Jesus taught us,  

Work hard together to achieve our best,  

Respect each other and the world around us, 

Have fun and enjoy learning!” 


